TO:

CHRISTIAN COUNTY SCHOOL BOARD MEMBERS

FROM:

MIKE BRUMLEY- DIRECTOR OF TRANSPORTATION

DATE:

JUNE 12<sup>TH</sup>, 2020

SUBJECT:

APPROVAL OF FLEET TRUCK BID

I AM RECCOMENDING APPROVAL TO ACCEPT PENNYRILE FORD'S BID OF \$28,672.00 FOR A NEW FLEET TRUCK FOR THE TRANSPORTATION DEPARTMENT.

I HAND DELIVERED BID PACKETS TO ALL LOCAL DEALERS IN HOPKINSVILLE AS WELL AS WILDCAT CHEVROLET IN CADIZ. PENNYRILE FORD WAS THE ONLY BIDDER AND THE ONLY ONE TO OFFER A FLEET DISCOUNT TO OUR DISTRICT.



